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What is happening in Colorado around elections is taking the power and right to visibility out of
the hands of the people and into an authoritative government and that is against everything
we stand for and likely unconstitutional on a state and federal level.  This is a huge over
reach and you must stop immediately!

The people are questioning the reliance on electronic systems and you are pushing it harder –
that makes it even more suspect! Bottom line, elections and the data from them belong to
the people, not the state. Get on the right side of history, and start serving your constituents
not dictating to them!

No ranked choice voting, no machines with WiFi connectivity, no control of the logs by the state
– power must be returned locally to the county clerks where the state only supports them,
not the extreme watchdog and control this position is now currently exhibiting. We MUST
return to in person, same day, valid ID voting!  This is the only way you gain trust again at all
if that is possible. Anything less and its clear you don’t work for the people anymore.
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